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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Supports Thunder Bay Firefighters Association 

Alpena, Michigan, January 25, 
2024 – Alpena Alcona Area Credit 
Union (AAACU) recently donated 
to support the Thunder Bay 
Firefighters Association. 

AAACU donated a Blackstone 
Griddle for the Thunder Bay 
Firefighters Association silent 
auction. Funds raised during the 
event will be used to help educate 
students and the community on fire 
safety. This donation is made 

possible by the credit union Community Investment Fund. 

The Community Investment Fund are dollars donated back into our communities from the credit 
union’s pledging to donate $0.75 a month/$9.00 a year for each member enrolled to receive 
electronic statements. If you are interested in making a difference in your community become a 
member of AAACU today and enroll in our electronic statements. If you are already an AAACU 
member, simply sign up for our electronic statement service. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of December 31, 2023, AAACU provides service to 46,181 members with 
total assets equal to $775,484,744. 
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